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Dear Snow Horse Families, 

One of my favorite gratitude quotes comes from Zig Ziglar,
"Gratitude is the healthiest of all human emotions." Many of
you may have heard that my oldest daughter contracted Covid-
19. Following her ten days of isolation, and a mere 3 days
before we were to complete our 14 days of quarantine, I
became ill and contracted the virus. My second daughter, also
became ill and our family gets to endure yet a second round of
quarantine. 

In challenging times, it is often hard to have an attitude of
gratitude. However, the more gratitude I express the healthier
and happier I believe I'll be.  I have been overwhelmed with
kindness and support from staff, community, family and
friends. How blessed I feel! And on behalf of all of us at Snow
Horse, we wish to express our gratitude for you and your
students.  I miss them dearly, and can't wait to be back. 
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This week we will be doing our annual technology fundraiser, and continuing our food drive to support the Bountiful Food
Pantry. Please review the flyers for more information. Thank you for any support you can give!  

As the weather turns colder, please help your child be prepared for recess by sending them to school with coats, gloves and
hats. We also appreciate your efforts in keeping students home when ill and communicating and collaborating with local
guidelines/mandates to reduce exposure and spread of COVID-19. To reduce the disruption for learning as much as
possible, in the event your child is ill, quarantined or absent each teacher has been utilizing Canvas. Please make sure your
student can login and access the lessons and assignments. The Canvas app should now be installed and available on the
iPads. This installation has improved access and fixed some of the technological glitches we have been aware of. Please
never hesitate to reach out to your classroom teacher for assistance. These are unchartered times and feedback on how we
can improve helps us all navigate remote learning even better. 

 We have a lot to be thankful for, and your children are at the top of our list! Thank you for your grace and continued
support. May gratitude bless you with both health and happiness. GO COLTS! 

Sincerely,
Joni Slater, M.Ed
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SPOT YOUR 
STUDENT

Nov. 16- 20th... School Technology Fundraiser & Food Drive
Nov. 25- 26th... Thanksgiving Recess- No School
Dec. 3rd... Picture Retakes 

 

 

Have you
Giggled
Today? 

 

STUDENT :  

THERE  IS  A  2020  % CHANCE  OF  A  DISASTER

-PUN  INTENDED-

-SIXTH  GRADE-
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C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S

Snow Horse Elementary SchoolEmail Mrs. Slater
jslater@dsdmail.net


